Some key dates for
your diary!

October
Autumn Term 2

November _
Thurs 1 Qutdoor Classroom
Day ;

Thurs 1 Stay & Play cl.1

Sat 3 Nov Open Morning
Mon 5 bonfire Cake Stall
Wed 7 CL.4 to Brancaster
residential ]
W/b Mon 12 - Anti-Bullying
Week

Fri 16 Children in Need Non-
School uniform day

Mon 19 Individual Photos &
Siblings

Fri 23 Books at Breakfast
Thurs 29 Stay & Play cl.1

Fri 30 Non Uniform Day -
bring a Christmas raffle prize
December

Tues 4 cl.3 and cl.4 Christmas
Nativity 9.30AM & 6PM
Thurs 6 cl.1 and cl.2 Christmas
Nativity 9.15 AM

Fri 7 cl.1 and cl.2 Christmas
Nativity 9.15 AM

Fri 7 6PM School Council
Wonderful Winter Fayre
Tue 18 - Christingle

School term ends

Tues 18 — FOWS Christmas
Disco 5.30PM — 8PM
SCHOOL RE-OPENS on
Thursday 3 January 2019
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Exciting News! | have some happy news to
share with you! Mrs Thompson and Mrs Furness are
both expecting another baby in April. We are all
delighted that Charlie and Eddie are going have
younger siblings! TheyRoth

Class 4’s residential trip to Brancaster Millennium Activity
Centre is next Wednesday to Friday. Activities include
mountain biking, mud safari, cooking and beach art/water
colour painting. We hope they have a fantastic trip!

Class 1 Settling In Survey Sept 2018 The school recognises
the importance of children new to school in September
making friends, feeling happy and safe, settling-in quickly.
We complete a parents’ survey each year to establish if this
has happened. The full results are published on our website.
All parents agreed/ strongly agreed with all the questions!
E.g. My child has settled in well at school; My child feels
safe; My child feels happy (one question response was ‘don’t
know.”) We are delighted with the responses. Thank you.

A warm thank you to the Friends Association

(FOWS), the members of whom came in to school on the
October INSET day to tidy up the building, paint the school
corridor and staffroom, and complete several other tasks.

The staff are very grateful to these parents who gave their
time and DIY skills to smarten up the school!

The scholastic Book club magazine is going out
today. Please could all orders be in by Thursday 15 November.

This is the last chance before Christmas to order scholastic books.

Bonfire night cake stall: Monday 5" November after school iﬁ;h,e hall.
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